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	National President's Note
Dear Navy League Team,

Happy New Year, everyone! I hope you’re staying warm and safe as blizzards and cold storms run through the country.

We are hitting the ground running this year, as our councils continue their important work toward spreading our mission. At headquarters, the team is preparing for Sea-Air-Space 2022 in April and further expanding the new Center for Maritime Strategy’s reach. Please be on the lookout for ways you can help spread the word on these initiatives that I know will be key in supporting the men and women of the sea services.

Thank you for all your efforts in accomplishing our mission, and good luck to all our councils in finding success in 2022!

Educate, advocate and support.

Best regards,

[image: image2.png]M}/L/,}




Dave Reilly
National President
Navy League of the United States

Mark Your Calendars

• National African American/Black History Month: February
• Coast Guard Reserve Birthday: Feb. 19
• President’s Day: Feb. 21
• Women’s History Month: March
• Month of the Military Caregiver: March
• Navy Reserve Birthday: March 3
• Seabee Birthday: March 5
• K-9 Veterans Day: March 13
• Medal of Honor Day: March 25
• National Vietnam War Veterans Day: March 29





	



	News From Around the Navy League


	Bremerton-Olympic Peninsula Council
Cmdr. Joan Snaith, commanding officer U.S. Coast Guard Air Station and Field Service Office Port Angeles was the guest speaker at the Bremerton-Olympic Peninsula Council first luncheon of 2022 on Jan. 11 at the Trident Ballroom on Naval Base Kitsap Bangor.

Central Florida Council
On Jan. 12, the Central Florida Council hosted their first luncheon of the new year to welcome their new council president and board of directors, featuring guest speaker Capt. Dan Covelli, commanding officer of NAWCTSD. Check out photos from the event on the council’s Facebook page.

Denver Council
November of last year, the Denver Council hosted Nikki Straton, granddaughter of a USS Arizona survivor at Pearl Harbor and sponsor of the new USS Arizona currently under construction. She spoke about her family’s efforts to find the Sailor that saved her grandfather and their successful attempt to have him posthumously awarded the Bronze Star. See pictures from the event on the council’s Facebook page.



	





	Marin Council

The Marin Council hosted their 2022 Kickoff Meeting on Jan. 17 held at the McInnis Park Golf Center – The Club Restaurant. They introduced newly elected officers and laid out their council plans for 2022.

Pensacola Council

Members of the Pensacola Council attended the change of command and retirement ceremony for Capt. Timothy Kinsella, former commanding officer of Naval Air Station Pensacola on Jan. 13. Capt. Kinsella was a recipient of the John Paul Jones Award for Inspirational Leadership. You can see pictures from the ceremony on the council's Facebook page.

San Diego Council
The San Diego Council hosted their first breakfast meeting of the year on Jan. 7 with guest speaker Capt. Henry S. Kim, commander, Amphibious Squadron 3. They also presented Sailor of the Quarter awards to local sea service members. The council’s next meeting will be held on Feb. 4.

Passing of Navy League Members

Robert J. “Bob” Patton
Aeronautical engineer and longtime Navy League member Robert J. “Bob” Patton passed away Dec. 26, 2021. Bob was renowned in his engineering craft, joining Vought Aircraft in 1976 to work on the Satellite Inceptor Program and other classified programs. He eventually retired as senior vice president of Vought in 1990, working as a consultant for the industry for years after. Respected across the work field, he received numerous honors for his work and volunteer effort. He is survived by his wife, Jo Ann, and their children. Bob was 99 years old.



	



	Updates From Headquarters


	New Center for Maritime Strategy Webpage Now Live
We have created a webpage for our new think tank, the Center for Maritime Strategy. Navy League members and the public can catch up on the latest activities and news involving the organization, including blog posts written by Adm. Foggo and podcasts. Please take a look and share with others so we can spread the think tank’s important mission nationwide.

Active Duty Membership is Now Available

We recently announced the start of accepting active duty individuals as members of the Navy League, and we want to continue spreading the word. Visit our Member Toolkit page for materials for promotion. There you’ll find two versions of member applications highlighting active duty membership and graphics you can use on social media. For more information about active duty membership messaging, go to our landing page.

Navy League headquarters has also started running a digital ad campaign, targeting active duty individuals, including actively targeting different bases around the country. More promotion will come in 2022, so stay tuned.

New Lapel Pins Available in Ship Store

Navy League membership lapel pins are now available from our vendor Sparta Promotions. Orders may be placed by contacting Kim O’Neill from Sparta at kim@sparta.net. Information on minimum orders and pricing can be found on our Ship Store page.

Nominate for the 2022 Michelson and Nimitz Awards
We are now accepting applications for the 2022 Albert A. Michelson and Adm. Chester A. Nimitz awards, recognizing outstanding industry innovators and leaders. If you know of civilian scientists, innovators or organizations whose achievements have led to scientific improvement this past year, nominate them or direct them to our website for more information. Deadline for submissions is Feb. 15.

See You in Orlando! 2022 Navy League National Convention
Save the date now for the 2022 Navy League National Convention in Orlando, Florida, June 8-12. Don’t miss out on what is sure to be an exciting, fun-filled adventure. Registration and hotel information are coming soon, so be ready.

Apply Now for Navy League Foundation Scholarships
National headquarters is now accepting Navy League Foundation scholarship applications. These scholarships are available to children and grandchildren of veterans or active-duty sea service men and women, as well as members of the U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps. If you know soon to be college-bound students from sea service backgrounds, please let them know about this scholarship opportunity that is exclusive to them. If you have any questions regarding scholarships, please click the learn more button above or contact us at scholarships@na​vyleague.org.

Legislative Affairs Update: Preparing for the Hill Surge and Keeping an Eye on Continuing Resolution Bill
Happy new year! A lot happening in the next several months, but let's take things one step at a time.

First, please join us for our monthly Legislative Affairs Committee Meeting on Wednesday, Jan. 19 at 4 p.m. EST. This is a change from our usual schedule in which we hold the committee meeting on the third Monday of each month, due to observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day on Jan. 17 and a previously scheduled Navy League event on Jan. 18. Join us on Jan. 19 at 4 p.m. to discuss the upcoming Sea Service's Hill Surge (virtual fly-in).

Second, please join us for the monthly Legislative Affairs Grassroots Training session on Monday, Jan. 24 at 4 p.m. EST. We will discuss all of the resources needed for a successful Hill Surge!

Third, we are watching with great interest as Congress moves toward passage of a full budget or extension of a continuing resolution. The use of continuing resolutions simply extends previous funding levels without adjusting for the newly negotiated funding priorities. This means that new programs (like the Tanker Security Program, which we strongly support) do not receive funding until a budget is passed. We will keep you updated.

Read and Share Biennial Maritime Policy Statement
To all Navy League advocates, don’t forget that the foundation of our efforts to support the sea services can be found in the biennial Maritime Policy statement. This document provides a comprehensive blueprint for addressing the needs, challenges and threats facing the U.S. Navy, Marine Corps, Coast Guard and Merchant Marine. Please be sure to share this document with any fellow members or supporters of the sea services who haven’t had the chance to read it yet.

Reunion for USS Brownson
For Sailors who served on the USS Browson and their families, there will be a reunion for the ship’s crews in Savannah, Georgia, Feb. 28-Mar. 3, 2022. If you are a former crew member, please visit the reunion website to find details about the event as well as a registration form.

Reunion for USS Lawrence
For former crew members of who served on the USS Lawrence and their families, the dates for this year’s reunion has changed to April 27 – May 1, 2022. Please visit the USS Lawrence Association website to learn more about the event.

Reunion for USS Taylor
Former crew members of the USS Taylor, the ship is holding a reunion on Oct. 2-6 in Norfolk, Virginia. You can RSVP by contacting James G. O’Neil via email oneillfalm@aol.​com.

Join the New Navy League Facebook Group
Introducing the new Navy League of the United States Facebook Group! We've created an online community where our members from around the globe can connect and share with each other the many ways they support the sea services. Just follow this link to sign-up and join: https://www.facebook.com/groups/754492162035273
Members can also search "Navy League of the United States" in the Facebook search bar and find the group that way.

The group is public so anyone can find it, but admission is private, so members will need to request to join the group. To request access, you must provide your name, member ID number and like the Navy League Facebook page. Any request received with incomplete answers will be declined.

If you have any questions, contact membership@navy​league.org.

Council Member/Council Spotlight Social Media Highlight
Social media is a great way to introduce others to the importance of the Navy League, and we want to highlight some of our members and councils who go above and beyond the call of duty. If you know of someone who fits the bill or want to nominate your own council, please fill out a Council Member/Council Spotlight form.



	









Submit Your Content for Social
If you want more ways to reach out through social media, consider submitting your​ events and achievements to Navy League headquarters. We’ll post it on your behalf on the Navy League main Facebook account.
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